
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Autumn Term Newsletter                                                        September 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
What a great start to the year! The children have returned eager to learn and staff are impressed with their 
attitudes and behaviour. It is lovely to see happy children engaged in learning in all the classrooms.  
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring that your child attends in the Whale Hill uniform. We have updated the 
uniform policy and sent it out twice for your reference.  
 
We will continue to be vigilant in school with our regular cleaning cycles; cleaning surfaces and hands several 
times during the day to reduce the spread of COVID through the winter months. In the event of any further 
closure, we will deliver learning through a mix of online learning via Seesaw and virtual lessons taught by our 
staff. Codes will be sent out if required. 
 
 
Parents Zoom meetings 
 
Thank you to those who attended the meetings in the first few weeks of term. It is a great way of getting to 
know the teachers and to find out more about the year ahead.  
 
 
Parents’ consultation evenings – W/C 18th October 
 
Autumn term parents’ evenings will be held face to face once again. The school halls will be set up to allow you 
to look at your child’s books then meet with their class teacher. 
You can book an appointment from 6pm on the 7th October on Parent Mail so please look out for this. 
Appointments can be made up until the 15th October.  
 
 
Dates to remember: 
 
18th – 21st October – Parents’ Evenings 
 
22nd October – PD day school closed to pupils 
 
25th – 29th October - Half term holiday         
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marsden 
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